From: Roberts, Andrew (UTC)
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 8:29:32 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)
To: Records Center (UTC)
Subject: New PSE IRP comment
I attended the March 4th hearing on PSE's IRP. That was my first time attending a UTC hearing. Here are my observations and conclusions. The commissioners made it clear that their decisions were confined to economic considerations and could not use climate change emissions as a reason for denying PSE's IRP. There was abundant testimony that the longer the power plant at Colstrip was used, the more it would cost to clean up the ever expanding coal ash ponds.
 
Since the role of the UTC is to protect ratepayers, and PSE's IRP involves ever increasing cleanup expenses that are not entirely known until the cleanup is complete, then it seems to me that the UTC is obligated to deny the IRP. PSE has managed to drag the decision making process out for many years. Please deny the IRP as quickly as you are able. I ask you this as a PSE ratepayer.
 
Thank you
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